Resolution 11

The 2015-2018 EC should establish, in 2015, an ad-hoc committee that will consider possible
adjustments of the rules governing the IMU prizes and medals. This committee, appointed by the EC
and consisting of past chairs of IMU award committees (Fields, Gauss, Nevanlinna, etc.), could in
particular formulate recommendations about

1) announcing the prize winners before the opening ceremony of the [CM,
2) the possibility of single awards being shared by several collaborators, and
3) changing or relaxing the currently specified age limits.

The committee should report on its work, including recommendations it wishes to make, to the EC
prior to the 2016 EC meeting. Recommendations approved by the EC will be sent to the AOs in 2016,
for their consideration, in preparation for voting by the AOs.



